
Customer Notice of Branch Closing 

January 28, 2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We will be permanently closing First National Bank’s North Danville Branch located at 
3300 North Main Street, Danville, VA 24540 at 2:00 pm on Friday, April 29, 2022.  All 
customer accounts currently assigned to this branch will be transferred to one of the 
following First National branches located nearby: 

 Riverside Branch, 2600 Riverside Drive, Danville, VA, 24540
 Danville Main Branch, 336 Main Street, Danville, VA, 24541
 Mt. Hermon Branch, 4080 Franklin Turnpike, Danville, VA 24540

The branches indicated above are within 4.4 miles, or less, of the North Danville Branch.  
Your accounts will be transferred automatically to the appropriate branch.  No action by 
you will be necessary.  As always, you have to the ability to transact business at any of our 
remaining 18 locations in Danville, Lynchburg and Charlottesville.   

If you have a safe deposit box at First National Bank’s North Danville Branch, instructional 
information will be sent to you in a separate notification.   

North Danville Branch staff members will be reassigned to other First National branch 
locations. 

If you have any questions, please contact First National Bank client support at 434-369-
3000.  First National appreciates your business and looks forward to serving your banking 
needs for years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Aubrey H. “Todd” Hall, III 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
First National Bank 




